
 
 

Tonight; Club Assembly 
QR code checker: Brian Morrison and Clare Nyholm 

Physical distancing, hand sanitise, wear a mask on the way in, on the way out and when you are not seated. 
 
 

If a member nominated for a duty is unable to fulfil this function, or DOES NOT WISH TO DO IT,  
PLEASE arrange a replacement and let the Bulletin editor know. 

 
 

Future Programs:    
 

 

August is Rotary’s Membership and New Club 
Development Month 
 

3 Aug; TBA 
QR code checker: John Payne and Guy Porter 
 

10 Aug; TBA  
QR code checker: Rob Powell and Avril Pryor 
 

17 Aug; TBA 
QR code checker: Issa Shalhoub and Leonie Corrin-
Smith 
 

24 Aug; Area Governor’s Visit, Adam de Totth 
QR code checker: Ian Tibbles and Tim Trescowthick 
And Partners’ Night Out at the South Street Chinese 
Restaurant. 
 
September is Rotary’s Basic Education and Literacy Month 
 
 
 
   

 
 
 
 
 

Tuesday 24 August 2021; Partners, if they can, to join Deb Fondacaro (Club’s First Lady) for 
a Partners’ Night Out at the Harmony Chinese Restaurant in Boree Street, opposite Arcadia 

Cinema, 6:00 for 6:30pm. 
$28 per person for a delicious Banquet, pay for your own drinks. 

Members perhaps to drop their partners at the Restaurant on the way to the Rotary meeting. 
If a partner wishes to join, please advise Deb by phone on 0437 225 002 or by email: 

debrafondacaro@hotmail.com by Monday morning the 23rd August 2021. 
 

20 July 2021 Meeting; 
 
President Tony Fondacaro welcomed members and guests Will and Jill Drury. 

President’s report: Welcome to Country to be added to meetings. Rebecca Cameron did this. 
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 July is Rotary’s New Year   
 
 

  

Club’s Calendar  
14-15 Aug  MUNA 

24 Aug Tues Area Governor’s Visit 
28 Aug Tues Partners’ Night out 

Sept Sat Bunnings’ BBQ 
10, 11mat, 
11, 12mat, 

17, 18 Sept 
 Entertainers. 

Rotary table, Sat 11 or 18/9 

20 Oct Wed Dream Cricket, Milton PS, Ulladulla 
PS, Budawang SS 

Nov Sat Bunnings’ BBQ 
13 Nov Sat BOF Princess Ball 

12-14 Nov  RYPEN Wagga 
8-14 Jan  RYLA 

18-20 Mar   District Conference, Temora 
5 Apr Tues Area Governor’s Visit 

Birthdays: 29 July; Genelle Gregory. 
Anniversaries:  None this week. 

PLEASE NOTIFY apologies and guests to Ed Zonneveldt on 0407 958 516, 
edzonneveldt1@optusnet.com.au  by NOON on Monday.  

If your attendance is in doubt, please apologise and if you turn up, the caterer will not mind extras. 

mailto:debrafondacaro@hotmail.com
https://www.rotaryclubofmiltonulladulla.org.au/
http://www.facebook.com/rotarymiltonulladulla
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4th September is Kilt to Coast night. Tickets are now on sale. $40 per head. Price includes music and 
finger food. Member are encouraged to support this event which is being help at the Dunn Lewis 
Centre from 2-4pm. 

Bunnings BBQ this weekend. COVID guidelines to be strictly adhered. 

One minute silence held for Bob White’s wife Lyn. Lyn’s funeral will take place on Tuesday 27 July 
2021 at the Civic Centre 2:00pm. Due to COVID it is restricted to 120 people. Funeral will be followed 
by a private cremation. 

At last Board meeting the purchase of a storage container for club use has had been approved. 

Secretary’s report Rebecca Cameron. District meeting confirmed their support for undertaking a 
survey regarding individual Rotary Club’s support of environmental projects. Further information 
regarding this will be forwarded to interested members. 

Treasurer’s report John Goggins; Rotary has received a cheque from an elderly man from Victoria. 
The cheque is made out to ‘Eyes for Africa’. John Payne has the information re passing on the cheque 
to the correct areas.  
Account processes are being re-vamped and new systems should be in place very soon. New system 
should make account more fluid and easier to use. More information by next meeting. 

Member Report: IPP Leonie Corrin-Smith presented a defibrillator which had been purchased, a grant 
was secured and the Rotary Club paid less than half of its value, for the Dunn Lewis Centre. 

Almoner Bill Harris: Keith Bennett has had to have further tests in Nowra. 

Tim Gregory is home, a bit sad and sorry, but ok. 

 
 

Thank you, Louise Garrett for the photos. 
Guest speaker: Will Drury was introduced by Louise Garret. 
Will spoke of the enjoyment he receives for being a First-Grade country football referee. He enjoys 
contributing his skills throughout the Group 7 area because of the outcomes and memories it creates 
for the younger generation who play in the region.  

Thank you, Bev Nicholas, for the meeting’s report. 
End of Report 


